
        We always thank God 
           for all of you and 
        pray for you constantly.
                 1 Thessalonians 1:2

March 25, 2022

Getaways with greater purpose

Hello from all of us at Camp Caroline! We trust you have been 
enjoying these warm days. 

As winter turns to spring, we are working diligently to have 
everything ready for our summer ministry season. We believe 
that time away at camp can be life-changing for campers and 
counselors.  

Our plan is to resume overnight grade camps, lead camps, Our plan is to resume overnight grade camps, lead camps, 
and family camps this summer. Promotion for these camps, as and family camps this summer. Promotion for these camps, as 
well as recruitment for our summer staff, began earlier this year. well as recruitment for our summer staff, began earlier this year. 
Registration is coming along well. We are so pleased to have Registration is coming along well. We are so pleased to have 
many campers from past summers registering and excited to see many campers from past summers registering and excited to see 
new campers signing up too. It's not too late to register for camp. new campers signing up too. It's not too late to register for camp. 

You can visit us online at You can visit us online at campcaroline.ab.cacampcaroline.ab.ca to learn more about all of our camps.  to learn more about all of our camps. 

MATCHING GIFT THIS SPRING
I want to ask you to consider making a financial gift to the camp this spring. We have a donor who will 
match every dollar received before the end of May up to $20,000. Are you interested in helping us 
take full advantage of this matching gift? If you would like to help the ministry of Camp Caroline this 
spring, you can give online at campcaroline.ab.ca/donation. As you consider making a gift please 
know we believe the church should be the primary place each of us give and want to encourage you 
to give to your church first. If after giving to your church you have the means and desire to help camp 
financially, we welcome your gift this spring. Gifts received this spring will be used to help us be ready 
to resume camps. We are still asking that gifts be directed to the General Fund to allow us to maintain 
appropriate cash flow, manage ongoing costs, and direct funds to those areas most in need as we look 
to the future. 

I also want to ask you to continue praying with us. Here are FOUR prayer items we have been praying 
for this spring:
     • Campers registering
     • Staff applying to serve
     • Opportunities to share the transforming truth of God’s Word 
     • Health and safety for everyone

On behalf of our team and Board of Directors, THANK YOU for your support and prayer.

    Warmly,  

    Ben Trites
    Executive Director
    Camp Caroline
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